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Upcoming Events 

June 15              Pool Clean Up 9-12  •

                           Ladies Aid Pizza Party 6pm in Jesse Lee 

June 20             Parent Meeting in the Johnson Youth Center 7pm •

June 21                Coffee Shop Open from 8-10 a.m. •

June 25              First day of the Ice Shop being open 6-7:30pm •

June 29             Cottage Owners Meeting 10am  •

                           Strawberry Festival 6:30pm  

July:2                 Ice Cream Shop open 6-7:30pm •

July 4th            Fourth of July parade and Cookout 1pm•

News Flash!  
Coffee Shop is opening for the season on  

Friday June 21, 8 - 10 am

Karen Biagi would like to thank 
all that came to the volunteers 
meeting for the Coffee Shop 

Thursday. About 15 came. Please contact Karen a if 
you are still interested and were not able to attend. 

Worship News 
As we head into summer, the 
Worship Committee invites you 
to join us for small-group Bible 
study and prayer. 
 
Thursday mornings starting 
June 27: Scripture, Prayer and 
Share for Women at Rose 
Baldwin's, 33 Mudge Ave at 10 
am 
 
Tuesday evenings starting July 
9: Topical Bible Study with 
Chaplain Bruce Arbour, Jesse 
Lee House at 7 pm 
 
Wednesday mornings starting 
July 10: Early-bird prayer and 
coffee with Chaplain Bruce 
Arbour, Coffee Shop at 6:30 am   
 
Second Saturday meets year-
round with Pastor Lynn 
Samaan: July 13, Jesse Lee 
house at 10 am  
 
Worship in Music: Hymn Sing in 
the Chapel on Sunday, June 30 
at 7 pm.  Watch for 
Contemporary Worship/Hymn 
Sings on Sundays in July

Many thanks to Patrick Ferrar for the donation of 
this lovely patio for the entire community to enjoy in 
the heart of Asbury Grove at the Coffee Shop



The Barn is Open! 
Visit Every Fri & Sat 9:30-1  

Youth Chapel 
Parent Meeting 
Parent/guardians are required 
to sign their children up for this 
program before attending. This 
should be done at the Parent 
Meeting on Thursday evening, 
June 20th at 7pm in the Johnson 
Youth Center. At this meeting 
you will fill out registration 
forms, meet the youth directors, 
learn about guidelines for this 
years program and new events 
scheduled for this summer. 
 
We have an exciting season 
planned and look forward to 
meeting all the parents of this 
years attendees!
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Vesper Speaker  
Rev. Jurgen Liias to Speak on June 
9thWe are honored to welcome Rev. 
Jurgen Liias, Senior Priest of St. 
Patrick’s Parish in Stoneham, as our 
Vesper Speaker on Sunday, June 9th 
at 4:00 pm in the Vespers Circle. 
Rev. Liias’s journey from a refugee 
boy from Germany to a beloved and 
influential Christian leader in the 
Northeast is a compelling testament 
to God’s guidance and grace.Having 
been nurtured by the kindness of those who welcomed his family in 
Boston, Rev. Liias’s ministry reflects a profound commitment to 
serving others with the love of Christ. As the founding pastor of St. 
Gregory the Great Church, and now serving at St. Patrick's, his 
leadership and devotion have touched countless lives over the past 
fifty years. Join us for an inspiring evening of faith and reflection.

News Flash!  
Coffee Shop is opening for the 
season on Friday June 21, 8 - 10 
am

UNSEEN POWER 
by Barbara Bacchi 
 
Leaves that flutter and rise in the wind, 
Snowflakes that fall and then upward spin 
Are driven by a power unseen until 
The objects move that had been still. 
 
The power of God is likewise unseen 
In events that will be, are now, or have been. 
His grace and His love all wonders achieve. 
Knowing results of His power is why we believe.



Request for 
Submissions 
The Pine Echoes Editor asks 
that all submissions for the 
Thursday printing be in by 
Monday.  This allows time for 
planning and printing each 
issue.  Please make sure to 
mark your calendars and get 
submissions in! Share the event 
with 
pineechoesnewsletter@gmail.com
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Propper United States 
Flag Disposal 
For those putting up new U.S. 
Flags can give their old flags to 
Steve Walsh for proper 
disposal....just leave them on his 
side porch at 17 Hedding Ave.

The Watchful Eye 
Please remember there is a  a report of a racoon acting strangely on 
McClintock Ave. It may have been rabid as it was out in the day and 
moving towards a resident. If you see such an animal please call the 
police at 911 with your location.  
Also, please do not feed the wild animals. Feeding encourages them 
to stay around.  
 
Thank you, Safety and Security Committee- 

AG Pool Clean up   9-12   
Saturday, June 15th 

If you have any garden tools for removing the greenery around pool 
fence please bring with you. 
There appears to be enough cleaning supplies unless you have a 
favorite.  

Huge Thank You to All the Volunteers who 
helped set up for the Ladies Aid Yard Sale. 

Getting Ready 
for youth 

programs and 
the ice cream at 
the Craft Shop. 

 
Red umbrellas 

donated by  
Patrick Ferrar


